
Efforts to High Things

Dear Parents and Carers,
Another busy week comes to a close at Lliswerry high School. It’s a busy time of year with
all the exams and events that are taking place, here’s this week’s update.
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Headteacher’s Update

House event - Inter house quiz
Today is the final of this half term’s house event, a quiz!
In the style of university challenge, questions begin in the form of starters for 1 point, and
must be answered on the buzzer with no conferring. The team that answers a starter
correctly then gets three linked bonus questions for 1 point each during which the team
may confer, with the captain giving their final answer. the event was filmed so the rest of
the school can watch the action next week! 

Which house will win and how will this impact on the overall standing this year?

Year 11 
Our Y11 learners have been very focused on their exams again
this week. A reminder that they are expected to attend as
normal until Friday 24 May. It is vital that they are in all their
lessons to ensure the best preparation for their exams. After half
term, timetabled lessons will still take place for the subjects in
which learners still have exams. 



Thank you to all of our families and our community for your continued support.  
      

                      Best wishes,

                                                                               Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                Headteacher

Skills Festival - can you help? 
Following the success of Skills Festival over the last two years, we are in
the process of planning the Festival again for this year! The festival will
be in school on the 10th and 11th July. Across those two days, learners
take part in practical workshops and activities to develop their
knowledge and skills throughout the day.
We have continued to make links with the local community to invite a
range of groups, employers and businesses in order to work alongside
our staff and learners over this time.
Are you able to help us or offer any suggestions or  connections that
we could develop to broaden the real life experiences learners may
have on those days? If you are interested in supporting our learners
across these two days it would be great to have you there inspiring our
learners! 

Please email admin@lliswerryhigh.org if you can help.

Upcoming dates 
Friday 17 May - Y8 Full progress and wellbeing report sent home (check your email or
school comms app).
Friday 24 May - school finishes for half term break 

Efforts to High Things

Year 7 & 8 Girl Football Tournament
Good luck to our Year 7 and 8 girls football team who are playing in Newport Live football
tournament at Bassaleg school today.


